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CANDIDATE FILING IS OPEN FOR
THE 4™ STATE SENATE DISTRICT VACANCY

On Wednesday, Governor Brown issued a proclamation calling for a Special Election in the 4th State Senate District
which encompasses Butte, Colusa, Del Norte, Glenn, Shasta, Siskiyou, Sutter, Tehama, Trinity, Yuba and parts of
Nevada and Placer Counties. The Primary Election will be consolidated on the ballot with the November 6, 2012
General Election.

Due to the resignation of Senator Doug LaMalfa, it has left a vacancy that needs to be filled in the 4th State Senate
District, says Candace J. Grubbs, Butte County Clerk-Recorder/Registrar of Voters. The term of office for this vacancy is
2 years.

The candidate filing period is currently open and nomination documents are available at the Butte County Elections
Office, 25 County Center Drive, California.

The Butte County Elections Office is open from 8am to 5pm weekdays. The deadline to file the nomination documents
is by 5pm on September 12, 2012.

For more information, visit our website http://buttevotes.net or phone 530-538-7761, or toll free within Butte County
at 800-894-7761.
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